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Term 3 Week 6
This week marked the celebration of Book Week, culminating
in a wonderful Assembly featuring our captivating Book Fair
parade. The presence of preschoolers, parents, and
community members added to the joy of the event, as they
joined us not only for the book parade and assembly, but
also to share reading time with the students.
Well done to goes to Tom for running the assembly.
Following the assembly, we divided into groups to engage in
reading activities as part of the Book Week festivities.
Our visit to Grenfell was truly memorable, as we spent quality
time at the MPS enjoying morning tea and interacting with
the residents. During this visit, students from K-2 presented
the lively performance "Go Home Cheeky Animals," while
Eddie introduced Emily and Olivia to the residents. Emily and
Olivia had the opportunity to share their written pieces,
which they had diligently crafted for Book Week. Our heartfelt
gratitude goes to the Grenfell MPS for extending their warm
invitation to us; it was a delightful experience.
Looking ahead, Ms. Bradley is set to participate in a
professional learning session next week. Additionally, we are
excited to welcome back Ms. Harvey, who will be leading the
K-2 class on Monday and Tuesday. Ms. Bradley's absence is
due to her engagement in Berry Street training, a program
designed to equip educators with a comprehensive toolkit of
over 100 practical strategies that can be readily applied in
the classroom and throughout the school. This training is
centered around the Berry Street Education Model (BSEM)
and emphasizes trauma-informed teaching practices,
fostering positive teacher-student relationships,
implementing effective behavior management techniques,
and promoting strengths-based approaches. The goal is to
enhance student engagement, academic achievement, and
overall well-being by integrating these principles into our
teaching methods. This training is sure to be highly
advantageous for our students, as it equips our teachers
with valuable skills.
We would like to remind everyone that Bland Sports will be
taking place at Quandialla Public School on Friday,
September 8th, 2023. Permission slips were distributed
yesterday; kindly return them to the school at your earliest
convenience. If you require assistance with transporting your
child to and from the carnival, please reach out to the
school. Students should be dressed in their complete school
uniforms, and sports shirts will be sent home before the
event.

At Friday's Assembly, Mr. Jones had the
 honor of awarding certificates to Matilda, 
Jessie, April, and Indi in recognition of their

achievements of at the Lachlan Athletics Carnival
held on Friday, August 11th. 

LPSSA Awards

Science with Ms Bradley
The students in the K-2 class had an incredibly
enjoyable experience in their science lessons this
week, where they delved into the exploration of forces
acting on water. Engaging with materials like foil,
paper, straws, and paper, they enthusiastically
constructed boats to investigate their buoyancy and
the influence of various forces on them.
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Important Dates 

Bland Sports - Friday, 8th September 
Healthy Harold Visit - Monday, 18th
September 
Weddin Naidoc Celebrations - Friday,
22nd September
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